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WHERE THE GLOBE IS OUR CAMPUS

August 30, 2017

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year! We are enjoying working with and getting to know your sixth-grade
child! At this point in the school year, your child has likely mastered his/her locker combination and the daily
schedule/routine. Your child has also learned that we sixth grade teachers have high expectations for academic
achievement and classroom behavior.

During advisory today, we shared information about an end-of-year incentive field trip to C.J. Barrymore’s.
There will be a cost for eligible students to cover the event and transportation via charter bus. This should be an
awesome experience for all, and it is a fabulous way to celebrate the end of a successful year! We would like
every child to be invited to attend.

Students CAN go on the field trip if they meet ALL criteria below:

1. One or less days of suspension.

2. A score of 1, 2 or 3 in Advisory for citizenship (No 4’s in any quarter or semester)
3. No more than one E on the final “Semester I” grades.

4. No E’s on their 3rd Quarter final grades.

Where: C.J. Barrymore's
When: Thursday, June 7, 2018 7:45am (Bus Departs) 2:15pm (Bus Returns)
(Permission slips for qualified students will be distributed after 3rd quarter report cards.)

Again, it is our hope that every sixth grader will be able to enjoy the end-of-the-year incentive field trip. If you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s advisory teacher. We look forward to a
wonderful year!

Thank you,

The Sixth-Grade Teachers
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